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CHICKEN SANDO £10

GREEN EGGS £10 V

Bacon, sausage, free range egg,
hash brown, beans, thyme roasted
tomatoes, sauteed mushrooms,
toasted sourdough

Fried chicken, garlic & chive
mayo, Piltdown lettuce, pickles
remoulade, mamoosh brioche

2 free range fried eggs,
chermoula, spinach, toasted
sourdough

2 free range eggs, tomatoes,
spices, coriander, dill, yogurt,
mamoosh pitta

Smashed avocado, crispy kale,
chilli jam, fried egg, feta,
toasted sourdough

VEGAN FRY £12 Vg

AVOCADO £10  V BEANS £8.50 Vg
Shashouka style beans, toasted 
sourdough, crispy kale, pesto

COFFEE
KEDGEREE £13

HOT CHOCOLATE £3.40

Smoked haddock, salmon, fried
rice, peas, samphire, spinach,
coriander, chilli, fried egg,
lemon

2 poached eggs, cured ham,
siracha hollandaise, toasted
muffin

SRIRACHA EGGS £10

POT OF TEA £2.90

FOR ALLERGY ADVISE PLEASE SPEAK TO THE TEAM

THE FRY £12.50

Smashed avocado, thyme roasted
tomatoes,sauteed mushrooms, hash
brown,beans,crispy kale, toasted
sourdough

BACON SARNIE £6.50 
Bacon, sauce
(add fried egg £1)

HOCK CROQUE £9
Ham hock, brie, cheese sauce,
caramelised onions, sourdough
(add fried egg £1)

AMERICANO £3
FLAT WHITE £3.40
CAPPUCINO £3.40
LATTE £3.40
ESPRESSO £2.40

MACCHIATO £2.60

Loose tea from bird & blend
Great British cuppa. Early grey.
Spring sencha,Lemon & ginger,
Peppy mint

Apple or pear juice
OAST FARM JUICE £3.20

SOUTH DOWNS WATER £2
Still or sparkling

Add cream & flake £1.20

Ethically sourced, expertly roasted
from Craft House Coffee in Wivelsfield

SOFTS £3.00

SHASHOUKA £11 V

DRINKSSANDWICHESBRUNCHEGGS
BALIK EKMEK £10
Grilled mackerel, tzatziki,
chermoula, pickled vegetables,
mamoosh brioche

MILKSHAKES £5
Made with Downsview ice cream
Vanilla, Chocolate, Banana &
peanut butter, Chocolate brownie
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SMALL FRY £6
Fried egg, sausage, beans,
toasted sourdough 

Toasted cheese pitta bread,
tomato ketchup

CHEESE PITTA £3.50

FOR ALLERGY ADVISE PLEASE SPEAK TO THE TEAM

KIDS MENU

KID-GEREE £7
Salmon, peas, rice, spinach,
boiled egg

HUMPTY DUMPTY £5
2 boiled eggs, sourdough soldiers

MILK £2

SQUASH £1

HOT CHOCOLATE £2.50

BABYCINO £1.20

MILKSHAKE £3
Vanilla, Chocolate


